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5 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 
 
As part of our ongoing programme to support the development of literacy skills and to encourage reading for 
pleasure, we are delighted to be hosting a Book Fair in the school library. 
 
The Book Fair will take place from Tuesday 15th to Friday 18th November. Year 7 & 8 students will be given 
the opportunity to visit the Book Fair during lesson time and purchase a book of their choice. There are over 
120 titles to choose from, prices starting from £2.99, payment is by cash only. There is no obligation to 
purchase a book as students will have an opportunity to loan a book from the library when they visit the fair 
during lesson time. 
 
As part of this event, we would also like to give Year 7 & 8 pupils the opportunity to win a £5 book voucher 
to use at the Book Fair. To have a chance to win, each student needs to design a slogan about the 
importance of books and hand this into the library by Friday 11th November. The five best entries will each 
receive a £5 book voucher to use at the Book Fair. 
 
Your support will also benefit the school, as every book you buy will help to contribute towards free books 
for our school library and continue to improve our stock for your child to enjoy. 
 
We look forward to your support with this event. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Ms Simpson 
School Librarian 
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